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HB 2164-A EITC Inclusion  

 

Co-Chairs Hass and Nathanson 

 

The Earned Income Tax Credit can be taken by low income working families wherever they 

reside in Oregon.   

Historically this credit which originated on the Federal level during the Ford administration.  

The refundable credit is vital for lower income Oregonians.  The money spent is directly in 

Oregon communities or potentially invested in savings.  

Any small expansion of the credit would serve working lower income Oregonians.  Please 

consider this broad based tax credit as your best avenue to help lower Oregonians.  

  

Marcia Kelley 

OWRC Lobbyist 
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